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Week of April 8th - April 12th 

virginia.maldonado@archimedean.org

Mrs. Maldonado

STEM Family Night

This week we will be working on our third STEM

challenge “Marble Maze”and we will need your help!.
You are invited to attend the 3rd grade STEM night

on Tuesday, April 9th From 5:30pm to 6:30pm at the

school. You will be a part of our STEM process as

you assist your children with redesigning and

retesting their prototypes along with their teams.

We are looking forward to see you there!


